

Village of Middlefield’s
Streets, Sidewalks & Utilities Meeting
SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 


The Village of Middlefield’s Streets, Sidewalks and Utilities Committee was called to order at 5:30 pm by Chairman Mr. Hornung with the following members present: Mr. Sam Morrow (arrived at 5:35 pm) and Mayor Garlich. 
Also present:  Chief Joe Tucholski-Service Director, Leslie McCoy-Village Administrator, and Mr. Tom Cappello-Village Engineer.
Agenda:  No additions or deletions. 
Minutes of August 23, 2018 were presented for approval. Mayor Garlich moved to approve the minutes as presented, motion seconded by Mr. Hornung. All in favor: Yeas (2).    
OLD BUSINESS   
1. Budget: The budget is on track. 
2. Well #3:  Chief Tucholski and Mr. Cappello stated that the well is about 3800 feet from 608. Between directional boring, a house and electric the preliminary estimated cost is about $360,000.00. This well was drilled in 2004. Southwind drilling did all the test wells in the area when this well was drilled and will submit the results. Lengthy discussion regarding the current well, the output and the depth. Would like to have Brian from Southwind Drilling come to the next meeting to discuss this issue.  
NEW BUSINESS
1. Adjustment Journal – September 2018: Discussion regarding the Adjustment Journal. 
2. Equipment- Needs or repairs: Chief Tucholski stated that the department is good.
3. Tare Creek & S Springdale Updates: S. Springdale has been milled. There are very few spots that need repaired. Only two of the 12 catch basins need work. Friday the company will lay down the chip seal. The intermediate layer will be installed on Saturday. The loops at the intersection have been removed and will be replaced with stop eyes. Tare Creek will be started later in September and early October. Chief Tuchloski gave a brief overview of the Tare Creek Project. 
4. Catch Basin Repairs – Woodsong Update: This is still on the schedule for repair this year. 
5. Leaf Collection: The leaf truck is in good condition and ready to go. 
6. Brush Collection: Ends in November. 
7. General Discussion: No discussion held.
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business before the Streets, Sidewalks & Utilities Commission, the meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.

PENDING
Creek behind Fire Station:   
House Number Program:  
Infrastructure Budget/Maintenance Inventory:
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